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Indiana Department of Labor Honors Rushville, Indiana’s Pioneer Hi-Bred 

International, Inc. – Rushville Production Plant with Safety Award 
 

INDIANAPOLIS (May 24, 2010) - The Indiana Department of Labor (IDOL) is pleased to announce 

the certification of Rushville, Indiana’s Pioneer Hi-Bred International, Inc. in Indiana’s Voluntary 

Protection Program (VPP).   

 

Employing nearly 50 full-time employees, Pioneer Hi-Bred International, Inc.’s Rushville Production 

Plant manufactures seed corn for the agriculture industry.  During the summer detasseling season, the 

site employs an additional 1,500 employees, of which approximately 85% are under the age of 18.  

“Pioneer Hi-Bred International proves that by having a well-developed, proactive safety and health 

management program, workplaces of any size can keep teen and adult workers safe while on the job.  

The Indiana Department of Labor welcomes Pioneer Hi-Bred into an elite group of Hoosier businesses 

who strive for worker safety and health excellence,” commented Commissioner of Labor Lori A. Torres.   

 

Management commitment to, and employee involvement in, occupational safety and health are key 

components of an effective workplace safety and health program.  Pioneer management and employees 

participate in multiple collaborative safety efforts, including a plant safety committee, Job Safety 

Analyses (JSAs) and incident investigations.  In addition, employees work on ergonomic projects and 

participate in the delivery of safety presentations during weekly safety meetings.   

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

About the Indiana Department of Labor:  
The mission of the Indiana Department of Labor is to advance the safety, health and prosperity of 

Hoosiers in the workplace. In order to make significant strides, we emphasize both enforcement and 

compliance assistance by employers. www.in.gov/dol.  

 

About VPP: 

VPP, Indiana's Voluntary Protection Program, was established to recognize and promote safety and 

health management programs throughout the state.  All companies, regardless of size or business, can 

participate in VPP - where management and employees work together to create and maintain a healthy 

working environment.   
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